
In consultation with the NSW Fair Trading, 
Havenhall Pty Ltd is conducting a voluntary 
recall for Pigeon Silicone Pacifier “Step 2” 
5 months +.
A concern has been identified that during 
laboratory testing the front portion of the 
teat became torn and detached when force 
was applied. The size of the detached part 
could pose a choking hazard.
The pacifiers, which can be identified by 
item numbers RK06C stamped on the top 
right rear of packet, were distributed nationally at pharmacies and 
baby store outlets between December 2008 and September 2009.
Consumers should cease using these products immediately and 
return this product to the place of purchase to receive a full refund.

For further information consumers may contact 
Havenhall Pty Ltd directly on telephone number 

02 9316 9810 during normal working hours or visit 
www.pigeonbaby.com.au
See www.recalls.gov.au for

Australian Product Recall Information
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